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September 11, 2003 

VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS  
 
Ms. Carole J. Washburn 
Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
Post Office Box 47250 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 

Subject: Docket No. UT-033025 

Dear Ms. Washburn: 

Enclosed, for filing, are an original and six copies of the Comments Of Covad 
Communication Company Re Implementation Of FCC’s Triennial Review Order in the above-
referenced docket.  These comments were filed electronically by e-mail earlier today. 

Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
Brooks E. Harlow 
 

cc w/enc.: All Parties of Record 
  Mr. Charles E. Watkins 
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